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Corpus Christi, Texas

Dear Dr. Hector:

This letter has further reference to the personal interest you have
expressed on behalf of Edward G. Elizondo and the problem which arose
relative to his being offered an appointment to the United States Naval
Academy.

Dr. Hector, I am always proud to work closely with you and appreciate
your interest and thoughtfulness in bringing situations of this kind to
my attention.

In further reference to our long distance call of yesterday, I
have now received a copy of a letter of May 29 being sent to Mr.
Elizondo offering him an appointment to the United States Naval Academy.
I join you in encouraging him to do his very best in all areas of endeavor
and wish him continued success.
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